
P-04-630 Facebook Regulations for Looked After Children – Correspondence 
from the Petitioner to the Committee, 22.04.15

Dear Kathryn

Thank you for setting up the meeting which took place on 21 April 2015 in Colwyn 
Bay via video link.  Could you please thank the Panel for listening to my concerns.

As promised below you will find the UKCCIS links 

Policies and Minutes of meetings

UK Council for Child Internet Safety (UKCCIS) - Groups - GOV.UK

“Good practice guidance for the providers of social networking and other under-
interactive services”

https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/2
51456/industry_guidance_social_networking.pdf

News

News - Safer Internet Centre

https://www.gov.uk/government/groups/uk-council-for-child-internet-safety-ukccis
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/251456/industry_guidance_social_networking.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/251456/industry_guidance_social_networking.pdf
http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/news

